
FW: RASEC reply 

washgrove@comcast.net <washgrove@comcast.net> 

Mon 4/10/2023 10:51 AM 

To: baraimondo@me.com <baraimondo@me.com>;christinedibble@outlook.com <christinedibble@outlook.com>;'Dave Cosson' 

< dcosson@klctele.com > ;'Eva Patrone' <evamarie.patrone@gmail.com > ;favrets201 O@gmail.com 

<favrets201 O@gmail.com > ;johncompton@me.com <johncompton@me.com > ;'Robert Gilmore' < robertbrucegilmore@gmail.com > 

Sent from Outlook 

From: Sarah Kobrin <spektacus@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, April 9, 2023 8:14 PM 

To: Town of Washington Grove <washgrove@comcast.net> 

Subject: RASEC reply 

Dear Mayor and Town Council, 

I am writing in strong support of the RASEC proposed resolution. 

Although the language makes some uncomfortable, I heard Pastor Tim loud and clear. And I am concerned that this 

focus on our discomfort will not be well received by our neighbors in Emory Grove and others who have known 

much greater discomfort for many years. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Kobrin, 409 Chestnut 

Sarah's Home Account 


